
As you might have heard, both of our caretakers, Neil and Tony have 
decided to take voluntary redundancy and will be leaving soon.  

We want to thank them for their years of service to Christchurch and 
their hard work which enables our church to operate smoothly.   

To contribute to their leaving collection, either post a cheque to Jenny 
Freeman 15 Scalbor Square, Burley-in-Wharfedale, LS29 7SP. 

Make cheques payable to Christchurch Ilkley and write ñCaretakersò on 
the back. If you want to pay by bank transfer, please indicate that it is 
for the caretakers.  

Diana Feather 

We had a 
delightful 
send off, this 
morning. 
With some 
really 
thoughtful 
gifts for us. Thank you. 

We decided to go out with a 
bang and we did.  

We hope to return sooner 
rather than later! 

We have temporarily closed our 
doors again. It is something we 
had hoped not to do, and we 
feel a real sense of sadness that 
once again all of our lives are 
changing for what we hope is 
only a short period of time. 

Before we close we want to say 
a genuine and heart-felt thank 
you to all of you who felt 
confident to return to 
Christchurch Cafe since we 
reopened, and for your positive 
feedback and support for our 
staff, our volunteers, our food, 
and the safety measures we 
introduced.  

This is not goodbye, it is simply 
" till we meet again". 
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Christchurch, The Grove, Ilkley  
www.christchurchilkley.org.uk 
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The 2021 Christchurch calendar is available now 
from Margo Atkinson (Ã6.50).  

Ring 01943 608479 to secure yours. 


